## THE OCEAN FOUNDATION

November 16,2023

Epic Life 1630 30th Street #A394 Boulder, CO 80301

Dear Epic Life,

Thank you for your \$900.00 gift to The Ocean Foundation in support of Inland Ocean Coalition. This donation is for U.S. tax year 2023.

Your continued support enhances our projects' ability to be innovative, dynamic, and timely in their work to better understand and combat the threats and destruction to our ocean. It is an exciting time in Washington, D.C. to be fighting for marine conservation and increased environmental protections for us all. I encourage you to visit our website at www.oceanfdn.org to keep up with our latest work.

Thank you again for your generous gift to Inland Ocean Coalition, and for your support of our ongoing fight to help our world's ocean and the people and marine life that depend on it to survive; your commitment to our work helps us advance our critical mission.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Spalding President

The Ocean Foundation is a not for profit 501(c)(3) organization, EIN# 71-0863908, and donations to The Ocean Foundation are tax-deductible. We affirm that no goods or services have been provided in exchange for this contribution. According to the Pension Protection Act of 2006, The Ocean Foundation is required to remind you that it has exclusive legal control over all assets contributed to it.